
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Owen H. Johnson

Senator Johnson Honors Darrell Conway

OWEN H. JOHNSON  April 30, 2008

State Senator Owen H. Johnson (4th Senate District, Babylon), Chairman of the Finance

Committee, joined the members of the Babylon Little League, its Board of Directors and the

League's many friends and fans in honoring Darrell Conway of Babylon at the League’s

Opening Day ceremonies.  Senator Johnson presented Darrell Conway with a New York

State Senate Citation thanking him for his extensive and dedicated service to the league. 

Conway managed the Babylon Little League for the past 18 years in over 400 games.  Senator

Johnson is pictured presenting the citation to Darrell Conway.


